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Atchison Police Investigating Electric Wheelchair Theft
( KAIR )--Atchison Police are investigating the reported theft of an electric wheelchair taken from a
residence in the 500 block of North 10th.

Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson says Lakeisha Smith told police that the wheelchair, belonging
to her mother, was taken while she was asleep.

Wilson says the wheelchair, valued at nearly $1,900, was the only item taken.
It's not known if forced entry was made into the residence.

No arrests have been made in connection with the case.



